Non-Disclosure Agreement

Persons who are not official employees of Family Service Rochester are restricted from accessing certain materials, files, and records which are classified as “private” or “confidential”.

However, due to your assignment(s) and/or activities relating to this organization, you may, indirectly, gain knowledge or information, which is “private” and governed under Minnesota law. This information may not be disclosed and this non-disclosure extends to times, places, and persons beyond the scope of this agency.

Therefore, any information you may obtain as a result of your involvement here such as participant names or family members’ names, their disability or treatment, and any other client identifiers, etc. must be maintained as “private”.

Any violation of the law, including improper disclosure of private data could result in civil or criminal penalties. A person willfully violating the provisions of the law under Minnesota Data Practices Act is guilty of a misdemeanor.

I, as the individual accessing private data while serving as a member of the Board of Directors, or as a consultant, intern, auditor, or reviewer at Family Service Rochester, understand that the Minnesota Data Practices Act provides for protection of this data. I agree to abide by the law and further understand any violation of that law including improper disclosure of the data I have access to, may result in civil or criminal penalties.

Signature







Date

